From: Ben Adams

**Sent:** 06 January 2023 08:28

**To:** West Swindon Parish Council; admin@southswindon-pc.gov.uk **Subject:** Changing places toilets - Lydiard & Coate Water Country Parks

Dear Councillors,

I am writing to let you know that we will be installing changing places toilets at Lydiard and Coate Water Country Parks following the Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities allocation of a changing places fund grant. For more information on changing places toilets, please visit <a href="Changing Places Toilets">Changing Places Toilets</a> (changing-places.org)

We are proposing to install modular units at both parks. At Lydiard, we are intending to position the unit in between the jungle parc office and the old football changing rooms, and at Coate, we are planning to position the unit at the end of the existing toilet facilities by the splash park.

We will now be putting together a specification for the two modular units before going out to tender. We will consult with relevant organisations and individuals to ensure that the needs of existing local user groups are met. We would very much appreciate any input that you are able to offer. Should you have any comments, then please could you send them to me by no later than **Friday 20<sup>th</sup> January 2023.** 

Should you wish to discuss the project further or if you would like to visit the sites to see the proposed locations, then please let me know.

Kind regards,

Ben

## Ben Adams

Operations Manager – Improvement & Innovation

Operations
Swindon Borough Council

Mobile: 07823 525246

www.swindon.gov.uk







